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Today, the Bank of Japan, in view of the actions taken by the Japanese Government, 
organized a swine influenza response team, headed by the Governor. 
 
The response team, in cooperation with the Government, local governments, financial 
institutions, etc., will gather relevant information, and, in order to ensure that the Bank 
can continue providing essential central banking services under evolving conditions, aims 
to enhance the effectiveness of the Bank’s business continuity arrangements. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Business Continuity, Payment and Settlement Systems Department 
Tel.:+81-3-3277-2656 


